
 

 

 

 

BBPSRH/Parent/2021-22/112                                                  22nd December 2021 
 

 Dear Parents  

We are pleased to inform you that the school is organizing a cultural program on 

Incredible India – Project Kutch in February 2022. The project aims at infusing a 

feeling of pride for the country in young minds. The presence of students for 

physical practice in the school is required for which we need your consent through 

the consent form attached. The practice of the same shall be conducted from 

Thursday, 23.12.2021 onwards from 12.30 p.m. to 2.00 p.m. Please ensure that 

your ward brings the duly filled consent form on the first day of the practice. Kindly 

make arrangements to pick and drop your ward accordingly. 

 

 

 
 
Geeta Gangwani 
Principal 

 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 
BBPSRH/Parent/2021-22/87                              ____  December  2021  

 

PARENT’S CONSENT FORM 
 

 

Subject: Consent regarding practice in the school premises for cultural activities 
 

 
With reference to the subject mentioned above, I ____________________________ 

F/M/Guardian/Of ______________________ (Name of the student), Class/Sec ___________, 

Roll No. ________, am hereby pleased to give my consent and allow my ward to attend the 

school physically for practice of program on Incredible India – Kutch.  I will send my ward to 

the school wearing a mask and sensitize him/her to maintain social distancing, to sanitize 

his/her hands from time to time, to follow COVID Appropriate Behaviour (CAB). 

 

I will also ensure that I shall not send my ward to school in case my ward or anyone in the family 

is suffereing from COVID-19 symptoms. 

 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian    Date: ………………… 

 

 
 
 

 


